
 

The Stop the Bleed program launched in 2017 and since then over 2.4 million people 
have learned the life-saving skill of hemorrhage control. Is your department ready to join 
us in training the next million!?!  

The NCRTAC needs your help to bring this important class to central and northern 
Wisconsin. The class is free and easy to host, and all EMS providers are eligible to teach.  

The American College of Surgeons has even developed a video version of the lecture so if 
you aren’t comfortable with the slides, you can let them do that part and your 
instructors just conduct the hands-on skills stations for the participants.  

Stop the Bleed recently appeared in an edition 
of the G.I. Joe comic book. Even Superheroes 

are taking Stop the Bleed classes!! 

NCRTAC Resources for 
Stop the Bleed Training 

To assist you in conducting classes, the 
NCRTAC is proud to offer: 

 Instructor training courses 
 Training kits with all the 

materials you need 
 Individual hemorrhage control 

kits for class give-away 
 Instructor honorarium funds 

Click over to NCRTAC-WI.org/stop-the-bleed.html 
for complete information and contact NCRTAC 
Coordinator Michael Fraley to start your program.  

Michael.Fraley@NCRTAC-WI.org or 715-892-3209 

Schedule a Stop the Bleed Class for the 
public as part of your EMS Week 2023! 


